Thursday, July 15, 2021

The Deuel County Zoning Board met on Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., at the Deuel County Complex in Clear Lake. Those present were members Dennis Kanengieter, Judith Homan, Paul Brandt, Kevin DeBoer, Mike Dahl, Zoning Officer Jodi Theisen, and First District Association of Local Governments staff Todd Kays and Luke Muller. Additionally, present from the public were some lake property owners.

Chairman Dennis Kanengieter called the meeting to order.

First District Association of Local Governments staff reviewed and discussed portions of an updated draft ordinance for the Lake Park District with members of the Board and the public in attendance. No final decisions were made.

Jodi Theisen Zoning Officer Dennis Kanengieter

Chairman, Zoning Board